
Dear parents and families,       August 2017 
 
 
Welcome to 2So! My name is Kimberly (or Kim) Sontag and I am delighted to be 
your child’s second grade teacher. After working this past year with first graders 
at Heath, I am thrilled to be reuniting with some familiar faces and I look forward 
to meeting new students and families! 
 
 
Attached, you will find a questionnaire and a letter for your child. The 
questionnaire will help me get to know your second grader and some important 
things about your family before the year starts.  
 
 
Sneak Peak Day! 
We will be having a Sneak Peak classroom visit day at Heath School on 
Wednesday, September 6 from 2:00-2:30 in room 107. Students can come in to 
explore the classroom and meet their teacher! This visit is completely optional.  
 
 
As we begin the school year, I will be sending you two links: our class website 
and our Twitter feed. The website will have important general information about 
the classroom and links for you and your second grader. The Twitter feed will be 
our way of showing you what is happening in 2So throughout the day. 

 

I look forward to meeting all of you and to a wonderful year! Thank you so much 
for your support! Please contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 
Kimberly Sontag 
Kimberly_sontag@psbma.org 
 


